
CITY OF PEMBROKE 

REQUEST FOR GENERAL BUILDING CONTRACTORS 

 

 

The City of Pembroke is pre-qualifying licensed general contractors for the CHIP 

housing improvements program.  Seven (7) residences will be built, and we anticipate 

releasing bid documents in October 2024.  

 

This program is funded by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 

via the Georgia Department of Community Affairs (DCA) and will be subject to all 

federal program requirements.  

 

Interested general contractors must submit a CHIP Contractor Application form for 

consideration.  Application forms will be accepted on an on-going basis until the city 

releases the bid documents. Only contractors that have completed the application form 

will receive bid packages.  

 

A CHIP Contractor Application form can be obtained from Mr. Chris Benson, City 

Manager.  Mr. Benson can be reached by phone at 912-653-4490 or via email to 

administrator@pembrokega.net.  

 

MBE/WBE contractors are encouraged to pre-qualify and 

participate in the bid process. 
 

The City of Pembroke is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its 

services, programs, activities, education and employment regardless of race, color, 

national origin, religion, sex, familial status, disability, or age.  
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